Statement of the representative of the Permanent Mission of Ukraine
at the 46" Session of the Commission on Population and Development
(New York, 22 April, 2013)
Mr. Chairman,

Excellencies, Distinguished Delegates,

The Ukrainian delegation has an honour to address the session and to
thank the Secretary General and the Commission for the report that should
direct us to address the challenges of migration and development.

We fully support the objectives set out in the International Conference on
Population and Development Programme of Action as well as welcome the
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NGOs are engaged in demographic and migration studies at the international

and local levels. The Ukrainian governmental and public research institutions
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dynamics within the country, as well as studying its impact on national
demography, gender arrangements in the family, community and society.

It was estimated that current internal migration situation in Ukraine is

stable; however it tends to keep the trends of the significant volumes of
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